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Secretary Molly Phee Travel to Geneva
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Acting Assistant Secretary of State for International Organization Affairs
Molly Phee will travel to Geneva, Switzerland, from February 26 — March 2,
for the opening of the 37th Session of the United Nations Human Rights
Council (HRC).

Acting Assistant Secretary Phee will deliver the U.S. national statement at
the Council on February 28, outlining U.S. priorities at the HRC.

While in Geneva, the Acting Assistant Secretary will also meet with leaders
of several international organizations, including the World Health
Organization, International Telecommunication Union, and the Office of the UN
High Commissioner for Refugees.

For further information, contact I0-Press-DL@state.gov. Follow the Bureau of
International Organization Affairs at @State IO.
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